Invitation to

Wednesday Night

Dear Phog:

The last time I was in to see you you were just leaving for a speaking engagement and we didn't get a chance to visit about a new molded basketball Rawlings has developed over the summer.

Now according to some of the coaches throughout the state of Kansas and Missouri it takes a mighty brave man to mention molded basketball in your presence but before we go any further all I would like to do would be to come in and show you this ball and get your opinion as to whether we have made any strides toward developing a molded ball that feels and plays like the conventional laced, stitched basketball. The reaction of the coaches toward this new ball has been very favorable and I am sure anxious to get your opinion on our efforts.

I will be in to see you Monday, November 15. Hope the basketball squad is looking more like a team every day.



